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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Years Three, Four, Five and Six, Farmwise, Exeter 

The children visited Farmwise in Exeter, where they learned about farming and where our food 

comes from. Through interactive activities, they discovered how crops are grown, animals are raised, 

and the impact farming has on the environment. The day was both fun and educational, helping 

students understand sustainable food production and the importance of making eco-friendly 

choices.     

   

     

 

 



Road Closure 

We have been advised that the road through Goodleigh will be closed each day between 9.30 am and 

3.00 pm.  The closure is due to start on Wednesday 16th October for a period of 10 days.   

Reception Vision Screening 

Information has been sent home. If you do not want your child to have vision screening please return 

the slip to the school office by 24th October 2024. 

Tuesday 15th October, Year Three, Multi Sport Festival, Pilton Community College 

Children will need to come to school wearing their Goodleigh School PE kit.  Please remember to pack 

your child’s school uniform so that they can change into this on return to school.  Your child will need 

a packed lunch and plenty of water to drink and a warm waterproof coat.  School packed lunches can 

be ordered, please return completed forms to school on Monday. 

Harvest Festival Donations 

We are collecting donations of non-perishable food which will be taken to the Freedom Centre to 

support homeless people. Many thanks. 

Freedom Harvest List 

This is a list of the Freedom Centre’s current requirements to keep their kitchen running and 

provide food parcels for their clients: 

 

Meals in a tin e.g. chilli, stew, curry, chunky 

soup 

Tinned fruit e.g. pineapple chunks, pears, 

peaches, rhubarb, apple or mandarins 

Tinned vegetables including potatoes and 

chopped tomatoes 

Tinned custard and custard powder 

Tinned rice pudding 

Coffee 

Pot noodles 

Biscuits e.g. custard creams, chocolate 

digestives, jammie dodgers 

Granola bars 

Chocolate bars 

Orange juice – large or small cartons 

Blackcurrant squash 

White Flour – self raising and plain 

Granulated white sugar and caster sugar 

Jelly – any flavour 

Brown sauce 

Mayonnaise 

Lasagne sheets 

Gravy granules – beef, chicken and vegetable 

Stock cubes – beef, chicken and vegetable 

Dried herbs: Rosemary and thyme 

Vegetable oil 

Lemon juice 

Baking powder and Bicarbonate of Soda 

Washing up liquid  

 

The Freedom Centre have a huge amount of the following, so please do not send: 

Baked beans 

Tinned soup 

Pasta and spaghetti 

Tea 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 



Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 15th October Year Three, Multi Sport Festival, Pilton Community College 

Thursday 17th October Whole School Harvest Festival for the children 

Wednesday 23rd October Tempest Photography, Individual and Family Photographs 

Friday 25th October Non-pupil day 

 

Children in Reception are in Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) 

Children in Years One and Two are in Key Stage One 

Children in Years Three, Four, Five and Six are in Key Stage Two 

 

 

Apply for a secondary place 

Applications for your child to start in year 7 at secondary school in September 2025 
opened on 1 September 2024 and will close on 31 October 2024. 

Please visit:  

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/apply-for-a-school-

place/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place   
 

  

Dads and Male Carers Questionnaire 

The Let’s Talk Team are pleased to let you know we are now in the process of 
developing sessions specifically for dads and male carers, as many of you 
know Let’s Talk provides online support and advice to parents of young people 
aged from approximately 7 to 18 years.  We are now looking to provide 
specialist support for dads and male carers in the coming months.  To ensure 
we design the best support we would be grateful if you could please complete 
our survey by following the link below, this will help us understand your views 
and needs a a dad/ male carer and how we can best provide you with support 
and advice.  

Dads/male carers questionnaire - https://forms.office.com/e/rPqrXDuZyh 

 
 

 
 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place
https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-for-a-secondary-school-place
https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Feur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl=https%253A%252F%252Fforms.office.com%252Fe%252FrPqrXDuZyh%26data=05%257C02%257Clauren.cole%2540devon.gov.uk%257Cab9120d39b0045dde81708dce14fd1ca%257C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%257C0%257C0%257C638632980170270916%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C0%257C%257C%257C%26sdata=j%252FtEIPOqZcrPN8ylRgfsoiX0qZ%252B3cltErq7Zg%252Fflyig%253D%26reserved=0/1/010001924ca62978-8e04388a-1ad7-4d03-a78e-5d13d48f6f0b-000000/ZAqIkVcOV79WE9I1He923eyIAS6NqYcvbuWeuccpOHM=373


 
 

 

 
 


